
Notice of Availability 
for the 

DRAFT INTEGRATED LETTER REPORT  
AND  

PROGRAMMATIC ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
Federal Participation in Watercraft Inspection Stations 

Upper Colorado River Basin 
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Albuquerque District, has posted a “Draft 
Integrated Letter Report and Programmatic Environmental Assessment Federal 
Participation in Watercraft Inspection Stations Upper Colorado River Basin” on the district 
website.  The Draft Letter Report summarizes existing watercraft inspection stations in the states 
of Arizona, Colorado, New Mexico, Utah and Wyoming, and describes possible cost-shared 
measures between states and the Corps to improve the effectiveness of water craft inspections to 
protect the Upper Colorado River Basin.   
 
Public review of the Draft Integrated Letter Report and Programmatic Environmental Assessment 
begins on October 26th, 2020, and comments are requested to be received no later than November 
30th, 2020. The document will also be available on the Corps web site at  
https://www.spa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Environmental/Environmental-Compliance-
Documents/Environmental-Assessments-FONSI/.  An electronic copy will be sent upon receipt of 
an email request to the address below.  
 
Comments on the Letter Report and DEA or requests for additional information can be emailed to 
Michael Porter at: Upper.Colorado.River.Watercraft.Inspection.Stations@usace.army.mil.  
Phone and voicemail (505) 342-3264.  
 
Written comments on the Draft Letter Report and Programmatic Environmental Assessment 
should be sent to:  
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers  
 Albuquerque District  
 Environmental Resources Section  
 Attn: CESPA-PM-LE (Michael Porter)  
 4101 Jefferson Plaza NE  
 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109-3435  
 
 

##### 
 

https://www.spa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Environmental/Environmental-Compliance-Documents/Environmental-Assessments-FONSI/
https://www.spa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Environmental/Environmental-Compliance-Documents/Environmental-Assessments-FONSI/
mailto:Upper.Colorado.River.Watercraft.Inspection.Stations@usace.army.mil

